
ST. CATHERINE OF SIENA ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH  

January 11, 2015—The Baptism of the Lord 

ALL ARE WELCOMED TO OUR PARISH! 
We are so pleased that you chose to celebrate with us this weekend. We warmly 
invite you to active participation in our liturgical celebration. Please feel free to 
approach one of our Ministers of Hospitality if you are in need of any assistance. No 
matter what your present status in the Catholic Church, your current family or 
marital situation, your past or present religious affiliation; no matter what your 
personal history, age, background, sexual orientation, gender, race, or color; no 
matter what your self-image or self-esteem: YOU are invited, welcomed, accepted, 
loved, and respected at St. Catherine of Siena Church in Ithaca, New York. 

The mission of St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
is to inspire, engage, and nurture our community through 

worship, witness, and service. 

La misión de la parroquia de Sta. Catalina es  

inspirar, cuidar y motivar la participación de nuestra 
comunidad a través del culto, testimonio y servicio. 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

St. Catherine of Siena Church is a Tompkins County Living Wage Employer 

IT’S TIME FOR ST. CATHERINE’S 200 CLUB—OUR 11TH YEAR! 
 

What is the 200 Club? The 200 Club is one of the ways St. Catherine’s Parish raises money for our Sister Parish, 
St. Anthony’s, in Monte Plata, Dominican Republic. By purchasing a $100 ticket, you are a member of the 200 
Club. You and 199 other people will help to raise over $12,000 this year.  

What is the 200 Club goal for 2015? To create a safe playground for the children of Monte Plata and provide 
laptop computers to be used by the teachers and children of the Portál de Belén, the daycare center and school we 
support, and by the youth of St. Anthony’s Parish. 

What is fun about the 200 Club? Lots! For ten weeks, you are eligible for a weekly drawing where 3 lucky 
winners can each win $100.  The winners are announced weekly in the bulletin and on St. Catherine’s website. At 
the end of the ten weeks, we have a dinner party at the Parish Center, catered by Dinosaur BBQ, and raffle off the 
last of the monetary prizes, including a grand prize of $1,000.  

How does the 200 Club help both St. Catherine’s and St. Anthony’s? The 200 Club helps St. Anthony’s by 
funding specific projects each year—giving the community an influx of money to tackle some of the projects that 
their regular income can’t accomplish. But the 200 Club has been very instrumental at St. Catherine’s in helping 
us to learn more about our Dominican sisters and brothers, connecting to the work of St. Anthony’s and the Portál 
de Belén, and building a closer relationship with the Missionary Sisters of Jesus. This year our 200 Club dinner 
will give us an opportunity to hear from both the youth and adult participants who are going on two separate 
trips to Monte Plata this year—helping to build a stronger relationship and carrying home stories and pictures of 
how our 200 Club projects are helping our neighbors in Monte Plata.  

How has the money been used from previous 200 Clubs? Last year’s fund drive helped ten families with home 
improvements and helped four young women (some of the first graduates of the Portál de Belén) attend college. 
In past years we have funded a bus for the school; built new homes, latrines, and water wells; funded additional 
classroom space; provided income for the teachers of the Portál de Belén; and provided funds for various youth 
and parish ministries. St. Catherine’s has left a beautiful mark on the parish of St. Anthony. Over the last ten 
years, we have raised over $100,000. 

When does the 200 Club start and how can I join? Tickets will go on sale this weekend and will be available at 
Masses and in the Parish Center for the coming weeks, until all are sold. Weekly drawings begin the week of 

February 11. Our 200 Club dinner will be held on Saturday, April 25, beginning at 6 p.m.  Buy a $100 ticket and 
you are part of the club. 



MINISTRY TEAM 
Pastor 
Rev. Joseph Marcoux, fmarcoux@dor.org 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Ann Marie Eckert, ameckert@dor.org 
 

Director of Liturgical Music 
Sherry Scanza, sherry.scanza@gmail.com 
 

Coordinator of Faith Formation 
Ashley Blank, ablank@dor.org 
 

Coordinator of Volunteer Ministry 
Patricia Sipple, psipple@dor.org 
 

Communications Coordinator 
Jane Bonassar, jbonassar@dor.org 
 

Director of Finance & Administration 
Lawrence Wasser, lwasser@dor.org 
 

Bookkeeper 
Susan Dean, sdean@dor.org 
 

Organist 
Erika Vrabel-Linsdell 
 

Administrative Assistant 
June Haynor, istcathe@dor.org 
 

Maintenance Technician 
Jerome Srb 
 

Housekeeper 
Diane Tordel 
 

TRUSTEES 
Frank Fetsko, Kristin Campagnolo 
 

COUNCIL CHAIRS 
Pastoral Council: Eileen Gravani 
Finance Council: Joe Kiely 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to our parish community! Registration packets 
are available at all church entrances and at the office.  
 

STEWARDSHIP 
Our Sister Parish 
We enjoy an ongoing exchange of people and prayer with 
St. Anthony’s in the Dominican Republic. Donations to 
the “loose change bowls” located at each Church entrance 
provide meals and education for over 100 children at the 
parish day care center.  
 

Almsgiving 
10% or more of all donations we receive go to the poor 
and needy. 
 

Clothing for the Needy 
Clean used clothing in good condition accepted 24/7 at 
the shed adjacent to the parking lot. 

MASS SCHEDULE 
Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday: 5 p.m. 
Sunday: 9 & 11:30 a.m. 
Mass in Spanish: 4th Sunday of the month, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Daily Mass Schedule 
Monday: 5:30 p.m. 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 a.m. 
Brookdale Senior Living: 4th Tuesday of the month, 10:15 a.m. 
 

Accommodations: 
Gluten-free hosts are available; notify a staff member. 
Personal listening receivers are available from the Sacristy. 
 

SACRAMENTS 
Reconciliation 
Saturday at 4 p.m. or by appointment 
 

Infant Baptisms 
We’re so happy about the new addition to your family. 
Parents participate in a preparation program prior to baptism. 
Please contact the office three months prior to the baptism. 
 

Marriage 
Congratulations on your engagement! As with the other 
sacraments, prior preparation is necessary. Please contact the 
office at least six months before the wedding. 
 

Anointing of the Sick/Visitation  
Please contact the office for arrangements for individual 
anointing or for a visitation to someone who is sick or 
homebound. For emergencies after hours, please call Fr. Joe at 
585-747-3649. Families should alert the Parish Office when 
family members are in the hospital. Hospitals are no longer 
able to provide parishes with this information. If you would 
like to have someone prayed for at Mass and/or added to the 
Prayer Corner in the bulletin, we invite you to call the Parish 
Office at 257-2493.  
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults (R.C.I.A.) 
For information on becoming Catholic, or questions about the 
Catholic faith, contact Ann Marie Eckert.  
 

Holy Orders 
For information about vocations, contact Carol Dady with the 
Diocesan Office of Vocation Awareness at 585-0461-2890 or 
vocations@dor.org. 
 

PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 
Eucharistic Adoration  
Wednesdays at 7 p.m. & Fridays at 9:30 a.m. in the Church 
 

Rosary 
Fridays at 5 p.m. in the Church 
 

Prayer Groups 
Centering Prayer and Ignatian Prayer Groups meet 
throughout the month. Small Christian Communities also 
meet weekly. For more information, call Ann Marie Eckert. 

St. Catherine of Siena Parish 
302 St. Catherine Circle, Ithaca, New York 14850 

607-257-2493 
www.stcathofsiena.org  /  www.facebook/stcatherinesithaca 

Office Hours: Mon.–Fri. 9 a.m.– 4 p.m. (closed for lunch at 1 p.m.) 
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            STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE 
 

December 25, 2014: 
 Christmas: $14,261 
 Mailed-in Donations: $200 
 Dominican Republic Bowls: $134 
December 28, 2014: 
 Sunday Offering: $6,962 
 Sunday EFT Donations: $1,067 
 Mailed-in Donations: $2,500 

 Dominican Republic Bowls: $2,105 
January 4, 2015: 
 Sunday Offering: $6,044 
 Sunday EFT Donations: $4,157 
 Mailed-in Donations: $8,590 
 Solemnity of Mary: $1,516 
 Dominican Republic Bowls: $321 
 

Weekly Budget: $10,577   

 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCRIPTURE READINGS 
Today 
Is 42: 1-4, 6-7; Acts 10:34-38; Mk 1:7-11 
 
 

Next Sunday 
1 Sm 3:3b-10, 19; 1 Cor 6:13c-15a, 17-20;  
Jn 1:35-42 

 
 

“‘One mightier than I is coming after me. I am not worthy 
to stoop and loosen the thongs of his sandals. I have 
baptized you with water;  he will baptize you with the Holy 
Spirit.’” (Mk 1:7-8) 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please hold in prayer those who are sick: 

Jacy Conaway, Ann Morin, Gary Vrabel, Joyce 
Tessier, Laurie Konwinski, Ed Konwinski, Michael 
Billing, Marge Fernan, Alfonso Lentini, Mary Ellen 
Carollo, Gail Cooney, Karen Tarantine, and Giana 
Lesselrott. 
 
Please hold in prayer those who have died in 
the peace of Christ: 
Ben Boynton, Alice “Tutta” Colquitt, Lorraine 
Mazza, and Joan Rudd. 

    WHAT’S HAPPENING—JANUARY 12–18 

Monday, January 12 
5:30 p.m. COMMUNION SERVICE 
Tuesday, January 13 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION SERVICE 
4:00 p.m. Youth Choir 
4:15 p.m. Centering Prayer 
6:00 p.m. Girl Scouts 
6:30 p.m. D.R. Youth Trip Participant Meeting 
7:00 p.m. Shawl Ministry 
Wednesday, January 14 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION SERVICE 
6:15 p.m. First Reconciliation Class 
7:00 p.m. Eucharistic Adoration 
7:00 p.m. D.R. Development Committee 
Thursday, January 15 
9:30 a.m. Meeting Christ in Prayer 
7:30 p.m. Adult Choir 
 

Friday, January 16 
9:00 a.m. COMMUNION SERVICE 
9:30 a.m. Strength Training 
5:00 p.m. Praying the Rosary 
5:00 p.m. Adult D.R. Trip Chili Dinner  
Saturday, January 17 
9:00 a.m. AA 
4:00 p.m. Sacrament of Reconciliation 
5:00 p.m. MASS: Special Intention by Charlotte Klumb and Our 
 Parishioners 
Sunday, January 18 
9:00 a.m. MASS: Christian Duttweiler by Mr. & Mrs. Michael 
 Twomey 
9:15 a.m. Children’s Liturgy of the Word 
10:15 a.m. Children’s Faith Formation 
10:15 a.m. Life & Faith: Understanding Jesus’ World 
11:30 a.m. MASS: Bill Roe by Deb Roe 
4:00 p.m. Middle School Youth Group 
4:00 p.m. High School Youth Group 



 

 

Adult Faith News  
 

LIFE AND FAITH SESSIONS 
This weekend’s Life and Faith Session will feature Sr. 
Kieran Sawyer talking about the Ten 
Commandments. All are welcome 
to come and learn a little more 
about how these Old Testament 
commandments are invitations to 
each of us to live a healthy and holy 
life. Next weekend, Cor Drost will 
be sharing some of his experiences 
in the Holy Land—helping us understand the world 
that Jesus lived in. Life and Faith Sessions take place 
from 10:15–11:15 a.m. in the Parish Center.  
 

SCRIPTURE STUDY 
All are welcome to join in a seven-week Scripture 
Study on Introduction to the Bible. Using resources 
from the Little Rock Scripture Study program, 
participants will grow in their understanding of the 
Bible, learn to find their way around the Bible, 
develop a better understanding of the themes and 
writing styles, and gain insights about Catholic use 
and interpretation of the Bible. Scripture Study will 
take place on Mondays from 7–8:30 p.m. beginning 
January 26. The cost for the books is $20. To register 
or for questions, contact Carla Marceau at 
carla.marceau@gmail.com. 
 

THANK YOU! 
Many thanks to all the volunteers who played a role 
in making our Christmas and New Year’s Masses so 
beautiful: the many liturgical ministers who took on 
extra duties while making everyone feel welcome; the 
choir members and instrumentalists whose music 
enhanced our liturgies; and the parishioners of all 
ages who decorated the Church to transform it from 
Advent to Christmas. We appreciate everyone’s 
participation and are very thankful for the blessings 
of our community! 

Thank you also to everyone who sent and brought 
such lovely gifts for the parish staff. Your beautiful 
fruit and delicious homemade treats were greatly 
appreciated! 
 

CATHOLIC UPDATE 
Copies of the January issue—Journey Through Grief: 
Finding Strength in Faith—are available at all Church 
entrances. 
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Parish-Wide Opportunities 
 

CHILI DINNER 
The participants in the Adult Trip to the Dominican 
Republic invite you to continue to support our 
mission in the D.R. by attending a parish Chili 
Dinner. The trip participants will be serving up 
vegetarian, traditional, and venison chili, corn bread 
and other breads, and homemade desserts for your 
enjoyment. Lemonade, iced tea, and coffee will be 

provided, and you are 
welcome to bring other 
drinks of your choosing. We 
invite you to provide a 
freewill offering for your 
meal. The dinner will be 

held on Friday, January 16, 

from 5–7 p.m.—a winter night when a nice warm 
meal and good conversation will be a blessing. Funds 
raised through this dinner will help with travel 
expenses for the trip and any additional money will 
be used to purchase items needed by the Portál.  
 

TATTOOS ON THE HEART 
We hope that you are enjoying, or soon will be, Fr. 
Greg Boyle’s Tattoos on the Heart. We will have a 
number of opportunities for you to discuss this book 
with other members of the parish, so we hope one of 
these times will work for you. We will be discussing 
the book during (1) our Life and Faith Session on 
Sunday, February 1, from 10:15–11:15 a.m.; (2) the 
Book Club meeting on Tuesday, February 3, from 

7:30–9 p.m.; and (3) on Thursday, February 5, from 12

–2 p.m. (bring your lunch).  
 

200 CLUB  
See the front cover for information about the launch 
of our 200 Club—and remember to bring your 
checkbook to Church next weekend to purchase your 
ticket.  
 

CAN YOU CABARET? 
The Welcoming and Social Committee is again 
sponsoring St. Catherine's annual Cabaret Night 
Saturday, February 7, from 6–9 p.m. in the Parish 
Center. All are invited to begin planning a 
performance—it could be singing, playing an 
instrument, dancing, magic, poetry, comedy, 
storytelling, or anything else you love to do.  We will 
be accepting performer participation forms beginning 
January 17, so start practicing! 
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DOUG’S FISH FRY FUND-RAISER 
Our D.R. Youth Trip participants and their families 

will be sponsoring a Doug’s Fish Fry 
fund-raiser on Friday, January 23, from 
11 a.m.–6 p.m. in the parking lot of 
CarQuest, at the intersection of North 
Triphammer Road and Rt. 34B. Money 
raised will be used to defray travel 
expenses for the youth and adults who 

will be traveling to our sister parish in Monte Plata in 
February.  Hope to see you there! 
 

Children’s/Youth Ministry 
 

“IN THE LOOP” WITH THE HIGH SCHOOL 
YOUTH MINISTRY  
This Sunday, Sr. Kieran Sawyer will be leading the 
youth ministry session entitled “Character and 
Chastity.” Our middle schoolers will join our high 
schoolers for this session. Our youth will learn a 
framework that explains what it means to be a person 
of character—helping them realize their personal 
responsibility for developing the virtues (character 
strengths) need to live as adult Christians. They will 
also talk about chastity as a way of channeling their 
desires toward authentic love. The following Sunday, 
January 18, Ann Marie will lead a session on the 
tough topic of pornography. In this session, 
participants explore the negative messages prevalent 
in our culture, the worst being those from 
pornography. Participants will look at its impact on 
relationships, thoughts, language, and moral values. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
This Sunday, Sr. Kieran Sawyer will be leading the 
youth ministry session entitled “Character and 
Chastity.” Our middle schoolers will join our high 
schoolers for this session. Our youth will learn a 
framework that explains what it means to be a person 
of character—helping them realize their personal 
responsibility for developing the virtues (character 
strengths) need to live as adult Christians. They will 
also talk about chastity as a way of channeling their 
desires toward authentic love. The following Sunday, 
January 18, the middle schoolers will be focusing on 
the Beatitudes and Ten Commandments with a 
session titled, “God’s Dos and Don’ts.”  Participants 
will come to understand that the Ten Commandments 
are God’s instruction manual, and that life “works 
better” when they are followed. 
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FIRST EUCHARIST PARENT MEETING 
There will be an information meeting on Sunday, 

January 25, at 2 p.m. for parents 
whose children are ready to receive 
the Sacrament of First Eucharist.   
Any child in second grade or older 
w h o  h a s  r e c e i v e d  F i r s t 
Reconciliation and is ready to 
receive the sacrament is able to do so.  
If you have any questions, email April Miller at 
ablank@dor.org. 
 

For Young Adults 
 

ST. CYPRIAN’S LEAGUE 
St. Cyprian’s League invites young Catholic 
professionals in Ithaca and nearby parishes to gather 
together for our first meeting of 2015 on Friday, 

January 16, at 7 p.m. in the Parish Center Red 
Lounge.  On the Feast of St. Marcellus and the Five 
Franciscan Protomartyrs, we will have evening prayer 
and board games. In lieu of our usual potluck, we can 
join the chili dinner at 5 p.m. in the Parish Center. 
Please contact Jolanda (jmpandin@yahoo.com) for 
further information.  
 

Stewardship Opportunities 
  

COLLECTION OF JANUARY  
During the month of January, we will be collecting 
medicine, first-aid products, and vitamins for the 
Portál de Belén in the Dominican Republic. Our youth 
and adults will be transporting these items to the 
Portál in February and March. These items can be 
placed in the baskets at the Church doors beginning 
next weekend. Additionally, we invite all 
parishioners to donate nonperishable food items to 
the Food Pantry. The food pantry baskets at the doors 
are always available for your donations.  

 
Parish Ministry Opportunities  

 

CHRISTMAS UNDECORATING 
Hard to believe that it is time to undecorate our 
Church. If you are willing and able to help, we will 
begin undecorating at 1 p.m. this Sunday, January 11, 
after the celebration of the Baptism of the Lord. If you 
can bring a ladder (6 ft. or higher) to help, that would 
be great. People of all ages are welcome and we will 
try to find the right job for each person.  
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From Mary Lou Bailey-Smith 

Dear Parish Family, 

Recently, on December 21, we heard Luke’s account of the Annunciation, and immediately following it is Luke’s 
account of the Visitation, where “Mary set out and went in haste to a town in the hill country of Judah” (Luke 
1:39). Why? Because it was revealed to her that Elizabeth, her cousin, who was advanced in years and 
supposedly barren, was in her sixth month. Luke then adds, “Mary remained with Elizabeth for about three 
months and then returned home” (Luke 1:56). 

Mary offered Elizabeth the most precious “gift” one can offer another—that of compassion, time, and presence. 

There are those in our own faith community who are advanced in years; who are homebound; who are in 
nursing/adult living residences; who are ill; who have lost a spouse or who are no longer able to drive —who 
are the Elizabeths of today. The Visitation story reminds us that there is always an invitation to “set out”—to go 
in haste and to remain; in other words, to be a modern-day Mary. 

One of the most rewarding ministries here at St. Catherine’s is that of being a pastoral visitor. We, like Mary, 
offer our time and presence—to visit, listen, share, enliven, pray, and to take the greatest gift of presence—Jesus 
Himself in the Holy Eucharist.  

If you, as Mary did, can respond compassionately to this ministry, please consider joining us. You will discover 
that truly “it is in giving that we receive.” A training session will be scheduled in the near future for all 
interested. Contact Mary Lou Bailey-Smith at mlbs223@gmail.com. 
 

From Ann Marie  

Mary Lou does a lovely job introducing us more fully to the ministry of pastoral visiting. It is a ministry that 
people of all ages can participate in, and one that parents with children might find uniquely rewarding. If you 
are not sure about the time commitment, or if you just aren’t sure if this is a good match for you, please contact 
Mary Lou or me to get more information. Those who do this ministry find it a great privilege and one that 
rewards them as much as it ministers to others.  

One of the other ways that we provide care and comfort to parishioners is through our Shawl Ministry. The 
premise is really simple—we create prayer shawls for those who are ill, grieving, homebound, or otherwise in 
need of a little comfort. We have a group of women (but men are most welcome) who knit or crochet together, 
and others who knit and crochet at home. Our Shawl Ministry meets every other Tuesday from 7–8:30 p.m. in 
the Parish Center, and they would be thrilled to teach you to knit if you don’t know how. They are meeting on 
Tuesday, January 13, if you would like to give it a try. Carol Chipalowski is our Shawl Ministry coordinator and 
she can be reached at cchipny78@hotmail.com. 

If you, or someone you know, is in need of pastoral visiting or support, please let us know. And please 
remember that hospitals are not able inform parishes anymore when people are admitted, so family members 
need to take on that responsibility.  

Let’s continue to find ways to reach out to our community—providing comfort, support, time, and attention to 
those who most need it.  

Peace, 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 

MARCH FOR LIFE 
Spaces are still available on the bus leaving Ithaca for 
the annual March for Life on January 22. The bus will 
depart from Ithaca at 11:30 p.m. on January 21 and 
arrive in Washington, DC, in time to attend the prayer 
service of your choice: the National Memorial All 
Faiths Prayer Service for the Pre-Born at 8:30 a.m.; the 
Annual Youth Rally and Mass for Life at 9:30 a.m.; or 
Mass at the Basilica with our own Bishop Matano and 
Archbishop Chaput of Philadelphia at 10 a.m. The 
March for Life begins at noon on the National Mall. 
The bus will return to Ithaca before midnight on 
January 22. The cost is $60 per seat; anyone age 11 or 
older is welcome. For reservations and trip details, 
contact Mary Anne Tissot at 315-246-7479 or 
ithacatodc@yahoo.com. You can also visit the 
Facebook page at facebook.com/ithacaisgoingtodc. 

 

January 9/10 Parenting Workshops 
January 11 Church Undecorating 
January 16 Chili Dinner Fund-raiser for D.R. Trip 
February  7 Cabaret Night 
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WHY I WANT TO GO TO THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC 
 

On February 14, eleven youths from St. Catherine’s will travel to our sister parish in the Dominican Republic. This 
week, Claire Galanthay explains why she wants to be a part of this trip: 
 

I would like to go to the Dominican Republic because I would like to get out of my comfort zone and see 
what it would be like to live a lot more modestly than I currently do. I always have everything that I need 
close to home, and I feel that this opportunity will help me grow more as a person.  I will get a glimpse 
into what it feels like to live where there aren’t as many opportunities in life, and you have to work a lot 
harder. I also feel that connecting with these people will help me to become more in tune with the world 
instead of just staying inside my little bubble of the world. I will also have to be less shy to become 
friends with the people in the DR, which I feel will benefit me forever.  

This opportunity to travel to the DR will help show me even more so how important God is to me. From 
what I have heard, everyone felt closer to God after going, because of how God was in each of the people 
who lived in the town. I also hope that after this trip I will continue to stay in contact with the people in 
the DR, and become great friends. Overall, I feel that this trip will help open up my eyes to the world, and 
I will want to help out those who aren’t as privileged as myself so that they may live a better life. 
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DIOCESAN PUBLIC POLICY PRIORITY: 
WOMEN’S EQUALITY ACT—EQUAL PAY FOR 
EQUAL WORK 
This provision of the Women’s Equality Act would 
close loopholes that allow employers to justify paying 
female employees less than men for equivalent work. 
It would also outlaw “workplace wage secrecy” 
policies that forbid employees from discussing their 
wage rates with each other. And it would create a 
deterrent by awarding damages up to 300 percent of 
unpaid wages for victims of willful violations of this 
law.  Differences in pay stack up against women over 
the course of their lives, affecting their ability to 
provide for their families while working and affecting 
their Social Security benefits when retired. Diocesan 
Public Policy weekend, February 14–15, will be our 
opportunity to let our state legislators know of the 
importance to finally pass this and the other nine 
points of the Women’s Equality Act that will truly 
benefit women, excluding the tenth point expanding 
abortion provisions. For more information, contact 
Suzanne Stack, Life Issues Coordinator, at 
sstack@dor.org or 585-328-3210, ext. 1304. 
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS: JANUARY 17/18 

5:00 P.M. 

Music Janet Strebel 

Lector 
Shannon Bronson 
Bob Gravani 

Minister of 
Communion 

Mary Kay LaLonde - Host 
Steve Moolin- Host 
Tricia Patte - Host 
Thomas Galvin - Cup 
Kristen Galvin - Cup 
Mary Hutchens - Cup  
Jon Parmenter - Cup 
Janet Strebel - Cup 

Altar Server 
Elizabeth Clune - Cross 
Lynne Walker - Book 

Minister of Hospitality 

Thomas Every - 1 
Rose Blinn - 2 
Eileen Gravani - 3 
Bob Pochily - 4 
 

9:00 A.M. 

Music  Ellen Garcia 

Brookdale Lisa Carrier-Titti 

Lector 
Chris Bates 
Stephen Jesch 

Minister of 
Communion 

Silvia Abbiati - Host  
John or Diane Bradac - Host 
Nancy Pringle- Host 
Bonita Lindberg - Cup 
Jose Martinez - Cup 
Gergory Menzenski - Cup 
Susan Ruswick - Cup 
Tori Wishart - Cup 

Altar Server 
Tristan Babcock - Cross 
Julianna Grantz - Book 

Minister of Hospitality 

Cathy Buttner - 1  
John Wishart - 2 
Susanne Lorbeer - 3 
Cristina McGuire - 4 
Bernice Magee - 5 (sub req’d) 
Silvia and Giovanni Abbiati - 6 

11:30 A.M. 

Music Sally Ramirez 

Lector 
John Balmer 
Marie de Roos 

Minister of 
Communion 

Robert Brown - Host 
Mary Ellen Cummings - Host 
Mary Kay LaLonde - Host  
Cali Michele Johnson - Cup 
Rob Julian  - Cup 
Khandikile Sokoni - Cup 
Kevin Walsh - Cup 
Pat Wynn - Cup 

Altar Server 
Tony Speicher - Cross 
*** - Book 

Minister of Hospitality 

Ellen Walsh - 1 
Diane Dunham - 2 
Mila Veshcherevich - 3 
David Rathmann - 4  
John Sipple - 5 
Amanyi Richardson - 6  



 

 

H 
THE HEIGHTS 

CAFÉ & GRILL 
LUNCH 

MONDAY-FRIDAY 11:30-2:30 

DINNER 

MONDAY-THURSDAY 5:00-9:00 
FRIDAY & SATURDAY 5:00-10:00 

903 HANSHAW RD., ITHACA, NY 14580 

607-257-4144 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Welcoming New Patients 

Internal Medicine & 
Hypertension 

2343 N. Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-266-9100 
Across from McDonald’s in the Lama Law 

Building 

Ithaca Agway 
Farm and Home 

Center 
 

213 S. Fulton St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

 
607-272-1848 

607-272-1706 (fax) 

SPACE AVAILABLE 
 

Contact the Parish Office 
at 607-257-2493  

or 
istcathe@dor.org 

 

Locally focused. 

A world of possibilities  

273-3210 
www.tompkinstrust.com 

Member of FDIC 

 

 
 

 

 

All Work Done On Premises 
 

 

 

 

 

257-1040 
Triphammer Shopping Mall 

IMMACULATE  
CONCEPTION  

SCHOOL 
PRE-K (AGES 3 AND 4) 

KINDERGARTEN — 6TH GRADE 
A Christ-centered commitment to educational excellence.  

 

 
 
 

Corner  o f W.  Buffa lo  St .  and N.  Pla in St . ,  Downtown Ithaca  

Located on N. Triphammer Rd. 
In front of the YMCA 

607-257-2233 
www.ciaoithaca.com  

 

 

 

Please support our 

Tompkins County Programs 
Samaritan Center 

Immigrant Services Program      
  Justice & Peace Ministry 

Family Empowerment Services 

607 272-5062 
324 W. Buffalo St., Ithaca 

 

 

 

Jay Williamson, CLU, ChFc 
Financial Representative 

 

179 Graham Rd., Ste. D 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8665 

607-257-1847 fax 

jay.williamson@nmfn.com 

www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson 

 
 

 

 

LANSING 

CHIROPRACTIC 
OFFICE 

Robert Brown, D.C. 
15 Auburn Rd. 

Lansing, NY 14882 
Tel: (607) 533-4231 

 

Richard T. Prybyl, CRPC® 
Senior Vice President 
Branch Manager 
Financial Advisor 

Morgan Stanley 
Wealth Management 
130 East Seneca Street, Suite 500 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

Direct 607-274-8538   Fax 607-274-8555 
Toll free 800-633-6336 
richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com 

 

 

We invite you to shop and 

compare our quality and price. 

Downtown on the Commons 

272-1810 

 

Santana 
Construction Co. 
General home repair, small 

remodel, and building projects. 

Alejandro Santana 

416 W. Court St., Ithaca, NY 14850 

607-379-4987 
Email: santanaconstruction.co 

@gmail.com 

118 N. Tioga St., Suite 303 
Ithaca, NY  14850 
(607) 272-4040 

www.longappraisal.com 

Gary A. Bucci, Owner 

The Elizabeth Ann Clune 

Montessori
School of Ithaca 

 
Serving Children Ages 3 – 14 

 
120 KING RD., ITHACA, NY  607-277-7335 

 

2826 North Triphammer Rd. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-3203 
www.michaleens.com 

With appreciation for the weekly gift of  
fresh flowers for the Parish Center. 

Dr. Francis T. 
Piliero 

Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery 

The Village Office Campus 
2333 N. Triphammer Rd., Suite 402 

Ithaca, NY  14850 

607-257-8076 

607-273-6363 
107 W. Seneca St. • Ithaca, NY 14850 

Between the Church and Clinton House 
 

www.icgiftshop.com 

SPACE AVAILABLE 
 

Contact the Parish  
Office 

at 607-257-2493  
or 

istcathe@dor.org 

RESTORATIVE & COSMETIC 

DENTISTRY 

Children and Adults 
 

Hanshaw Road at Pleasant Grove 

607-257-5700 

 

 

Every Day 

You Get 

Our Best!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lisa Ferguson 
www.laughinggoatfiber.com 

Ithaca, NY  273-9212 

Mohair – Cashmere – Alpaca 
Homegrown  Hand dyed  Handmade 

Roving – Yarn – Finished Goods 

Continuous family service since 1942 

Ithaca’s only locally owned funeral home 

607-272-1922 

John F. Bangs (1917-1974) - Jeffrey L. Bangs - Kevin P. Bangs 

ESTABLISHED 1950 
 
 
 
 

 

All your complete housing needs, from a 1-3 bedroom apt. or a 3-5 
bedroom luxury home. 
 
    

Radomir Stevanovic, MD 

—Dry Cleaning 
—Shirt Laundry 
—Garment Storage 
—Leather/Suede 
—Daily 7AM-6PM 

—Bulk Cleaning 
—Draperies 
—Wedding Gowns 
—Silks & Knits 
—Sat 9AM-5PM 

Dry Cleaners 
Northeast 

Proven record of academic achievement 
Disciplined learning environment 

Educating the total child 

320 W. Buffalo St. 
Ithaca, NY  14850 

(607) 273-2707 
icdcs@dor.org 

LUCENTE HOMES 
& APARTMENTS 

607-257-0717 

www.lucentehomes.com 

103 Salem Drive 

Ithaca, New York 

ELLEN MORRIS-KNOWER 
Licensed Associate Real Estate Broker 

710 Hancock St., Ithaca, NY  14850 
607.220.5421 
607.257.0800 x421 

EMKIthaca@gmail.com 
www.EMKIthaca.com 

Member of St. Catherine’s Parish since 1997. 

http://www.nmfn.com/jaywilliamson
mailto:richard.prybyl@morganstanley.com
http://www.longappraisal.com
http://www.michaleens.com
http://www.laughinggoatfiber.com
http://www.lucentehomes.com/
http://www.audreyedelman.com/

